JAWAHARLAL NEHRU UNIVERSITY
Message from the Vice-chancellor

01-May-2021
Dear colleagues and students:

COVID-19 has been ravaging the nations across the world and India is no
exception. As you are aware, all of us in JNU have been doing our bit to alleviate
the COVID challenge in whatever ways we can. The colleagues from the JNU
Administration, particularly those from the essential services, have been
persistently at work to extend all possible help to those affected by COVID19 in
JNU.

This wave has brought several tragedies to our campus: we have lost in the past
few days some of our faculty colleagues and staff members. The loss and pain
their family members and friends are going through are difficult to express. On
behalf of the University, I convey our profound and sincere condolences to the
bereaved families of [NU. [ pray to almighty to give strength to the families of
these departed colleagues.

[ am confident that in near future, we shall emerge out of this crisis and shall get

back to our normal life. Let us be resolute in our fight against Covid-19. Together
we shall overcome this crisis.

Stay safe, stay strong.

gl

With regards,
M. Jagadesh Kumar



